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Weekly Newsletter 35 (19th June 2023)  
 

Stocksbridge Nursery Infant School 
Pot House Lane, Stocksbridge, Sheffield, S36 1EJ. Tel:   0114 2883109  

E-mail: enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: https://www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/  

Newsletter: newsletter@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/stocksbridgeni 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/stocksbridgenis 

Nursery = RED. Reception = ORANGE. Yr1 = GREEN. Yr2 = BLUE.  

Nest & Orchard = PURPLE. Whole school / mixed = BLACK.  

What’s happening in school w/c 19th June? 

• Mrs. Taylor is teaching Class 4 on Monday 19th June 2023.  

• The Year 3 teachers from Stocksbridge Junior School are visiting 

our Year 2 children in their classes on Monday morning, as part of 

their transition.  

• Dance Club after school on Monday, 2.45 – 4.00pm (R, Yr1 & Yr2). 

• Mrs. Greenwood is teaching Class 2 in the morning and Class 3 in 

the afternoon on Tuesday 20th June. 

• We are celebrating children with 100% attendance during the last 

half term in assembly on Tuesday morning.  

• Mrs. Townsend is available to show parents around school at 9.30-10.30am on Tuesday.  

• Football Club after school on Tuesday, 2.45 - 4.00pm (Yr1 & Yr2). 

• Mrs. Taylor is teaching Nursery and Mrs. Ollerenshaw is teaching Class 1 on Wednesday 21st June.  

• Year 2 children have drumming on Wednesday afternoon. 

• St Ann’s are holding an ADHD Café for Parents at 1.30-2.30pm on Wednesday.  

• Multisport after school on Wednesday, 2.45 – 4.00pm (R, Yr1 & Yr2). 

• The parents of children joining our Reception classes in September are invited to attend an induction 

evening at 6-7pm on Wednesday.  

• Mrs. Ollerenshaw is teaching Class 1 on Thursday 22nd June.  

• Chris Standley is in school playing board games with the children on Thursday. 

• Football Club after school on Thursday, 2.45 - 4. 00pm (Yr1 & Yr2). 

• Mrs. Tonks is teaching Class 6 on Friday 23rd June.  

• Class 4 have Forest School on Friday.  

• The Nest are going to Alpine Lodge on Friday.  

• Multisport after school on Friday, 2.45 – 4.00pm (R, Yr1 & Yr2). 

 

         

Attendance 

Our target is 96%.  This week’s 
attendance is 93% 

Class 1: 98% 

Class 2: 95% 

Class 3: 97% 

Class 4: 91% 

Class 5: 92% 

Class 6: 97% 

Class 7: 94% 

The Nest: 100% 

The Orchard: 66% 

 
Well done Class 1 and the 

Nest! 
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Tweak of the Week:  Do as a grown-up asks the first time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Townsend’s Pupil of the Week 

Olly Charlesworth has played some wonderful basketball this week.  He is a real team player.  He works 
very hard when playing.  He passes the ball to his team mates and he has scored some super baskets.  

He’s got a little upset at times if things haven’t quite gone to plan but he needn’t, he’s a terrific little player.   

Looking ahead to the w.b. 26th June 2023 

• The assembly theme will be ‘Empathy’.  

• Our Year 2 children are attending their Junior School on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday this 

week as part of their transition in September 2023. Our Reception colleagues will be visiting some 

of the new children joining us in September and our current Nursery, Reception and Year 1 children 

will be spending time in their new classes.  

• Mrs. Taylor is teaching Class 4 on Monday 26th June 2023.  

• Mrs. Townsend is available to show parents around school at 10.45-11.45am on Monday.  

• Dance Club after school on Monday, 2.45 – 4.00pm (R, Yr1 & Yr2). 

• Mrs. Greenwood is teaching Class 3 in the afternoon on Tuesday 27th June. 

• Football Club after school on Tuesday, 2.45 - 4.00pm (Yr1 & Yr2). 

• Mrs. Taylor is teaching Nursery and Mrs. Bennett is teaching Class 7 on Wednesday 28th June.  

• Year 2 children have drumming on Wednesday afternoon. 

• Multisport after school on Wednesday, 2.45 – 4.00pm (R, Yr1 & Yr2). 

• Chris Standley is in school playing board games with the children on Thursday 29th June. 

• Football Club after school on Thursday, 2.45 - 4. 00pm (Yr1 & Yr2). 

• Some of our Year 1 and Year 2 children are attending an athletics festival at Stocksbridge High School 

after school on Thursday.  

• Mrs. Tonks is teaching Class 6 on Friday 30th June.  

• Class 4 have Forest School on Friday.  

• The Nest are going to Alpine Lodge on Friday.  

• Multisport after school on Friday, 2.45 – 4.00pm (R, Yr1 & Yr2). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery News 
How lovely to see so many Daddies and Grandads enjoying breakfast in the hall this week with the 

children. Thank you. They were so proud to bring you to school! We have been learning all about India this 
week, practicing our mark making skills with some Rangoli patterns and henna drawing on hands.  We 

have also enjoyed looking at all the monkeys and made our own tut tuts outdoors. 

 
Star of the Week 

Logan Barden is such a likeable little fella.  He is calm, helpful and always willing to have a go at tasks.  
Logan is a great cartoon artist and we love the little drawings we find around Nursery.  

Thank you, Logan! 
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  This week’s praise board  

• Thank you to Luca Tawade for bringing in biscuits from your holiday to Rome. They were delicious!  

• Lucy Marsh for being incredibly brave after getting stung by a bee at playtime. 

• Thank you to all of Class 5 for all been superstars on our trip to the library and especially for walking 
up the big hill in the really hot weather!!  

• Thankyou Miss Shephard for Class 5's ice lollies when we got back to school after our library trip, 
they were definitely needed!! 

• Emily Clough for smashing all her keywords 

• Phoebe Hobson for trying really hard with her writing 

• Florence Brown and Alfie Aliban for been a dream team, helping each other and working together 
with their rhyming words in poetry! 

• What a sports day, class 6! So proud of each and everyone of you for giving everything a try and for 
trying so hard- Well Done! 

• Carter Murphy has educated me all about Lanky Box today. I could listen to him talk about then all 
day there is so much to learn and he gets so excited about them- Thank you for sharing I always like 
to learn something new.  

• Evie Mallinson has been super kind to her friends.  

• Corban, Elliot and McKenna design some beautiful henna tattoo designs on paper hands during our 
trip to India.  

• Ada, Parker and Skyla did a fantastic job of carefully colouring in a rangoli design for our display- I 
can’t wait to put it up! 

• Caleb, Jack, Poppy and Rohan for looking after Mrs Evans in the home corner and making a 
wonderful slap up meal with cups of tea and cake, what wonderful service! 

• Lucas Carr and Rohan Simmons you’re both so helpful and polite always. 

• Eira thank you for keeping our toilets tidy and picking up paper towels.  

• Scarlett Milnes for always being on hand to help the teachers and going that extra mile, wanting to 
do some extra handwriting.  

• Kodi and Rory for working hard with your maths learning and showing us your super sharing skills.  

• Sophie Meaney you’ve been brave when coming into school this week, well done.  

• Phoebe has been noticed this week for holding doors open for her friends and the grown-ups. 

• Phoebe Couldwell was this week's dough disco queen. 

• Staff have noticed Macauley and Mason Morgan’s beautiful manners this week. 

• Ariane Brown has been working hard to learn to write her name. 

• Thank you to Harrison Spencer who brought ice lolly treats for all his friends in the hot weather. 

• Mair Marshall-Gane (Class 2) brought lots of toys to Nursery that she is just a little bit too grown up 
for now. Thank you so much for your kindness. 
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School Menu Summer Term 2023 

Week 1 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main course Minced beef 
pie with diced 
potatoes 
 

Italian chicken 
with mixed rice 

Roast chicken 
with roast 
potatoes & 
gravy 

Sausage and mash Cheese and 
tomato pizza 
with chips & 
tomato sauce 

Vegetarian 
main course 

Loaded jacket 
wedges with 
cheese or 
beans 

Beany tomato 
ragu with cous 
cous 

Vegetable 
sausage with 
roast potatoes 
& gravy 

Veggie sausage 
and mash 

Cheesy pea 
pasta 

Jacket potato 
and filling 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans 
or tuna mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato with 
cheese, baked 
beans or tuna 
mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Sandwich 
option 

Egg  Ham  Ham Ham Ham 

Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo 

Cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese 

Vegetables Mixed 
vegetables 
Mixed salad 

Garden peas 
Carrots 

Cauliflower 
Cabbage 

Green beans 
Sweetcorn 

Baked beans 
Garden peas 

Dessert Oat and 
raisin cookie 

Chocolate 
sponge with 
chocolate 
sauce 

Ice cream and 
banana 

Vanilla blondie 
and apple wedges 

Strawberry 
cake 

Yoghurt and fruit are also available each day as an alternative to desert along with a selection of 

breads, salads and fresh drinking water. 

Father’s Day  

Thank you to everyone who attended our Father’s Day breakfasts this week. It was lovely way to start 

the day and a real treat to have you all in school with us. Huge thanks also to our lovely kitchen staff 

who came in unsociably early and worked through the heat to prepare our sandwiches for us! 

Photos are on our Facebook page, which is:  https://www.facebook.com/stocksbridgeni  

There are also some on our Twitter page @Stocksbridgenis  

https://www.facebook.com/stocksbridgeni
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The children’s out of school achievements this week. Keep them coming.  What they do and 
learn out of school is as important as what they do here. Email items for the newsletter to 

Newsletter@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 
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Well done to these two fantastic friends for 

completing Jack & Paul’s fun run in a very sunny 

Penistone last weekend. Not only did their little legs 

keep going but they smiled too - even up the hills!  

They thoroughly deserved their medals. 

 

A well-deserved ice cream after dancing 

at Penistone Gala last weekend.   

Understanding Sensory Needs information session 29th June (All school inc Nursery)  

Sheffield parent carer forum are running an information session on understanding sensory needs on 

29th June at Stocksbridge Children’s Centre. Parents and carers can book a place by visiting following 

https://sheffieldparentcarerforum.org.uk/events More information is also available at 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFk-liL-mE/NxaQc4rxoBdR9aBS6XhgmA/view?utm_content=DAFk-

liL-mE&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink 

Sunny weather! 

Thank you to parents and carers for applying sun cream to their children 

before school this week and sending it in for them to reapply. It has been 

a huge help and is much appreciated. It would help us even more if you 

could also please ensure that your child’s sun cream bottle is named, so 

that we can make sure that they are all returned to the right owners. 

Thank you!  

mailto:Newsletter@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk
https://sheffieldparentcarerforum.org.uk/events
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFk-liL-mE/NxaQc4rxoBdR9aBS6XhgmA/view?utm_content=DAFk-liL-mE&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFk-liL-mE/NxaQc4rxoBdR9aBS6XhgmA/view?utm_content=DAFk-liL-mE&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink
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Year 2 transition days grab bag lunch orders 26th – 28th June (FAO Y2) 

Thank you to everyone who has already contacted us to let us know what lunch arrangements to make 

for their child during their 3 transition days on Monday 26th, Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th June.  

If you want school to provide your child with a packed lunch while they are at their Junior School and 

you have not yet ordered it, please contact the school office by end of school on Monday 19th June at 

the latest. You can contact us by emailing enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk, phoning 0114 

2883109 or by calling into the office in person. Thank you.  

Stocksbridge Junior School Year 2 Transition Days 26th – 28th June 2023 (FAO Y2)  

Stocksbridge Junior School have asked us to pass the following message on to the families of our Year 

2 children that are joining them in September 2023:  

We are very much looking forward to welcoming your child into school for our transition days on 

Monday 26th, Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th June.  In preparation, we would like to remind parents 

of the following arrival and collection arrangements:  

Children to arrive between 8:50am and 9:00am.  This allows our older year groups to arrive at their 

normal time, therefore, ensuring Cedar Road and the school pathway are quieter for our Year 2s.  

Parents/carers are requested to walk their child up to the top yard, following the (slightly faded) yellow 

footsteps from the main school gate. 

The whistle will blow at 9:00am for the children to line up in their classes. 

At the end of the day, the classes will be brought out to the same yard to meet parents/carers at 

3:00pm. The gate will be opened for parents/carers at 2:55pm. 

If you haven't already done so, please return your child's completed admission form (the first 3 

pages of your welcome booklet) to the Junior School by end of school on Monday 19th June 

2023 at the latest. They can be handed in at the school office, which is open from 8am to 

4.30pm.  

Pre-loved uniform will be on sale at the start and end of the day during the children’s 3 transition days. 

£1 per item paid in cash on the day, thank you.  

We look forward to getting to know you and your child during the transition days. 

Your sincerely, 

Mrs L Ross 

Deputy Headteacher 

Stocksbridge Junior School 

mailto:enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk
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Year 1 & 2 visit to Old Moor July 10th, 11th and 12th July (FAO – Year 1 and Year 2) 

Thank you to everyone who has already returned their permission slip and grab bag order for our Year 1 

and Year 2 visit to Old Moor on 10th, 11th and 12th July and contributed towards the cost.   

If you have not yet returned your permission slip and lunch order, or made your voluntary 

contribution, please do so by end of school on Monday 19th June 2023 at the latest.  

We will contact you after Monday next week to confirm whether the visit is going ahead. Thank you!  

Eat Smart Sheffield FREE webinar (FAO - all school inc Nursery) 

Eat Smart Sheffield are offering a FREE webinar for parents and carers on how to eat well and save 

money. The webinar is on Thursday 6th July at 9.30am – 10.30am via Zoom. You can book at place at 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/10-top-tips-for-a-healthier-bank-balance-how-to-eat-well-and-save-

money-tickets-657432507327 

Stocksbridge Food Bank  

The Food Bank is located upstairs in IKON Church on Manchester Road. No referral needed. Anyone 

can visit the new shop and pick their own items at 10-12pm on Tuesday and Thursdays. Citizens 

Advice are also in attendance to answer questions and offer support if needed.    

Cleaner vacancy (All school inc Nursery)  

We are currently seeking school cleaner to work 3-5pm Monday – Friday (10hrs per week). Application 

packs are available from the school office or by visiting the Sheffield Council Jobs website at  

https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/node/5416 Closing date is Monday 26th June 2023.  

Year 1 and Year 2 Athletics Festival at Stocksbridge High School Thurs 29th June (FAO Y1 & Y2) 

Thank you to all of our Year 1 and Year 2 children who responded to our invitation to attend an athletics 

festival at Stocksbridge High School after school on Thurs 29th June 2023. We have had a great 

response and the event is now full.  

Places were allocated on a first come first served basis. If your child has been allocated a place we will 

write to you to confirm this. Children that we are not currently able to offer a place to have be put on a 

waiting list. If a place becomes available, we will write to you and let you know.  

If you do not receive an email confirming that your child is attending the event, please collect 

them at their usual time from school. Thank you.  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/10-top-tips-for-a-healthier-bank-balance-how-to-eat-well-and-save-money-tickets-657432507327
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/10-top-tips-for-a-healthier-bank-balance-how-to-eat-well-and-save-money-tickets-657432507327
https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/node/5416
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FOSNI (All school inc Nursery)  

FOSNI would like to thank everyone for their kind donations of cakes and sweet treats and sales at 

sports day.  

Raffle tickets are currently on sale in the office. £1 per strip. It will be drawn on Tuesday the 20th of 

June and winners will be contacted on Wednesday 21st June. Here is a selection of some of the items 

up for grabs! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A pop-up stall will be outside the office on Tuesday 20th June from 2.45pm. FOSNI will be 

selling ice pops, sweet treats, pre-loved uniform and this will also be the last chance to buy raffle 

tickets.  

We would also love to hear your views on embroidered iron on school badges by filling in the survey 

monkey below by Monday 19th June. FOSNI are selling them for £2.50 and they can be ironed onto 

any plain red or blue jumper or t-shirt. https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/LDRNL2M 

 

#Team Theo (FAO - all school inc Nursery)  

For anyone who missed it last week, six Stocksbridge locals are attempting to 

cycle coast to coast Southport to Hornsea to raise funds for Sheffield Children's 

Hospital. They will pass through Dunford Bridge, Penistone and Oxspring June 

30th - 1st July and would love some support along the way. Families are 

welcome to ride along with them for a mile or so, if they would like to.  

Their Just Giving page is  https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/lee-shepherd12?utm_source=IG and a 

link to their Instagram is provided above. They are also in the process of arranging a quiz night and a 

raffle. If you are able to offer any donations or assistance with this they would love to hear from you. You 

can contact Lee Shepherd on 07923 574946  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/LDRNL2M
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/lee-shepherd12?utm_source=IG
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